Ohio Balance of State Continuum of Care
Risk Mitigation Fund Request for Proposals
and Webinar Announcement

Purpose of this Listserv Message
This message announces the release of a Request for Proposals (RFP) to administer new Risk Mitigation Funds in communities in the Ohio Balance of State Continuum of Care (BoSCoC). 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Target Audience
Non-profit organizations and homeless assistance providers interested in submitting a proposal in response to this RFP. 

Background Information
The detailed RFP can be found at https://cohhio.org/boscoc/special-initiatives/ 

Webinar Information
The CoC team will host a webinar on May 29th to review the key features of the new Risk Mitigation Fund (RMF), the requirements of the RFP, and preliminary information about forthcoming program guidance. Interested applicants are required to submit proposals to the CoC by June 14, 2019. 

Webinar Details
Date:		Wednesday, May 29, 2019
Time:		10:00am – 11:00am 
To Register and access call-in information, go to: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6397885937665290765 


Questions regarding this webinar can be directed to Erica Mulryan, COHHIO, at ericamulryan@cohhio.org. 
